Enclosurs. 7th December, 1947,

Dear Sir,

Steamer "ALBATROSS"

With rofoerence to my letter of the 20th ultimo,
I have to say that the Owners' Superintendent has
called at this Office to-day, and it has been agreec
that complete drilling of the plating need not be
affected and it will only be necessary to complete the
drilling started at Chatham in October/December, 1046.
It has also been sgread that the Lesting of the tanks
etc. referred to in London Report No. 114789 shall be
accepted as part of the 8pecial Survey for Classification,
and that provided the remain’ng ltems of the Spac’al ]
Survey be completed to your satisfaction, the vassel
will be eligible for a notatlion of S.S. Lon. 12,46 (Dr).

The traeport In quaestion is returned herewilth.

Yours faithfully,

Cle:k to the
Classlfication Commlittea.

D« L. He Collinson, Eaq.,
TORQUAY .

, Lloyd's Register
i ° Folintation—




